
 

Volume 3 Issue 11, March 2025 - Welcome to our latest edition of Happy Hooping, your 

newsletter that will give you regular updates on what is happening around your club.  

Check out our website @  moorabindacroquet.com.au 

Or follow us on our Facebook page Moorabinda Croquet Club  

                                

 

 

 

 

News from the April Committee Meeting 

• Mallets for sale - $20 and upwards, see Lesley if you are interested. 

 

 

Happy Hooping 

Upcoming events  

AC Club Open Singles – Date to be confirmed  

GC Club Open Singles – Date to be confirmed 

State Men’s and Ladies Singles – 19th & 20th April 

Winter Times commence on Tuesday 1st April 

 

 

  

 

 

http://moorabindacroquet.com.au/
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• Our new benches were purchase by monies generously donated by 

the late Max Woolf, and installed by Ken, Rob and Rick. A big 

thank you to all the helpers who waited around the 3 plus hours for 

the truck to arrive so we could unpack the benches. 

 

 
(John Jury seems to approve of them) 
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Ladies (or men)  

 

If you want to help around the club, but unsure what to do, come and join 

Deb and learn how to set the hoops. Gary and Ken are keen to show you 

how, either on a Monday or Friday morning, just ask and become part of 

the great team we have who keep our courts looking so good. 

 

 
 

Manea College 

 

Once again, we have the year 12 students playing croquet at our club over 7 

weeks (5 sessions each week) starting on 28th April through to 27th June. 

If you can help guide these students around the courts, while having fun 

and enjoying yourselves, put your name on the list in the clubroom, it 

shows the times and dates the students visit us and the areas we need help. 
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AC Interstate Competition 

 

Members Gary Phipps, David Squire, Marcus McGavock, Judith Nicholls 

and Associate members Robyn Dart and Megan Reynolds, all competed in 

the Australian AC singles in Adelaide. Gary was our most successful club 

member winning the Plate. 

 

State members Gary, Judith, Robyn and Megan then played in the Eire cup, 

where WA came second last with Tasmania in last place. 
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Lost Property Box 

Don’t forget to check the lost property box in the club room, it gets emptied 

on the 1st of April when we donate all items in the box to the Salvo’s  

 

 

 


